
   
 
 

NOTICE 
       

           VIA HAND DELIVERY, EMAIL 
To:   City of Hinckley Employees 
 
From:   Leaha Jackson, City of Hinckley City Administrator 
 
Cc:  Tom Whiteside, AFSCME Council 65 
 
Subject:  Update of Personnel Policy    
 
Date:   April 4, 2025 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please be advised that effective April 9, 2025, the City of City of Hinckley (City) intends to modify the 
City’s Personnel Policy to include past practices pertaining to the use of City Technology. 
 
These intended actions are in accordance with applicable law, labor contract, and personnel policies. 
 
This notice and the intended actions described herein will supersede any prior policies, rules or actions 
taken by the City that were inconsistent.  
 
The actions described in this memorandum are intended to and solely provide guidelines for related 
actions. They do not establish any promise, binding practice, contract, or the like.  City does not waive 
and expressly reserves its right to establish, modify, eliminate, or deviate from at its sole discretion the 
actions described in this memorandum with or without notice.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please feel free to contact me in my office or by 
phone at 320-384-7491. 
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